
 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY 2ND SEPTEMBER 2022 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 

5th September Breakfast Club starts 

13th September 9-10am COFFEE MORNING FOR YEAR 1 
PARENTS AND ANY NEW 
FAMILIES TO THE SCHOOL 

20th September PTFA Meeting 

24th September – 2nd October Great Big Green Week 

26th September and 24th 
October 

Monday Mile 

26th September Photographer – Nursery, Y1.4 
& 7 

10th October World Mental Health Day 

24th – 27th October Parent Interviews  

INFORMATION ON AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
WILL FOLLOW SHORTLY 
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We are delighted to welcome all our pupils back to school and give a 

special welcome to our new Nursery and Year 1 pupils. Everyone has 

settled back into school routines very well. We are looking forward to 

working alongside our parents and guardians to make this a happy, 

successful school year. 

 

Carr’s Glen Primary and Nursery is a NUT FREE 

ZONE. Please do not bring into school any foods 

containing peanuts eg peanut butter sandwiches, 

chocolate bars with peanuts inside them. We 

have several pupils with a Nut Allergy, nuts and 

peanuts can cause allergic reactions, which are 

sometimes severe.  

IF YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

PLEASE APPLY ONLINE USING THE LINK BELOW: 

https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-

school-meals-uniform-grants/apply-for-free-

school-meals-uniform-grants 

CONCUSSION AWARENESS POSTER – 

see link below: 

http://concussionni.net/wp-

content/uploads/2017/03/Highway-Code-

Poster.pdf 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Excellent attendance at school is important to 

allow a child or young person to fulfil their 

potential. Please ensure pupils are in school in 

the morning between 8.50 and 9.10am.  

Punctuality is essential for a good start to the 

day- see link: 

https://www.education-

ni.gov.uk/sites/default/files/publications/de

/attendance-matters-a-parents-guide.pdf 

MEDICATION: PLEASE ENSURE YOU UPDATE THE SCHOOL OF ANY NEW MEDICAL 

INFORMATION.  MEDICATION FORMS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE. 

REMEMBER SCHOOL 

GATES DON’T OPEN TO 

8.50AM 

https://www.carrsglenps.com/
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